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Dear Parents/Carers,  
   
On Monday 22nd January, as part of their experience lesson, Class 2 will be 
going via minibus to Emmetts Garden to take pictures of the stunning 
landscape to use in our next experience, which they will imitate towards the 
end of the term.  
 
The children will not need to wear, or bring, anything different and the day will 
run as usual. The children are just taking photos and returning to school on this 
occasion.  
 
Please let us know by the morning of Monday 22nd January if you DO NOT give 
permission for your child to travel via minibus for the short visit to Emmetts 
Garden. You do not need to let us know if you do give permission, as 
permission to travel locally in the minibus was sought when your child first 
started school. As always, if there are any changes to permissions for your 
child, please see the School Office.  
 
Please let me know if you have any queries.  
   
Many thanks  
  
Miss Humphrey   
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